Huna Totem names management slate

The Huna Totem Corporation has selected its management slate for the three vacancies on the Board of Directors. The annual meeting will be Oct. 29, 1983.

The three management candidates are: Sharon Schoonover, Beatrice Brown and Carolyn Martin. Ronald D. Williams, one of the incumbents, has decided not to run this year. Ms. Schoonover and Ms. Brown are the other incumbents.

The end of September, all

shareholders are again reminded that if they have any changes, names or addresses, or children who turned 18, that they should contact the Huna Totem Corporation office as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, contact the HTC office or any of the board members who are: Chairman, Frank O. Williams, Jr., Albert Dick, John Hinchman, Sr., John Hinchman, Jr., Harvey Marvin, Beatrice Brown, Sharon Schoonover, Ronald Williams and William "Ozzie" Sheakley.

